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Friday 26th May, 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Year 6 Brixton Eco Village School Workshop- Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June 

 

On Thursday 8th and Friday 9th June, Year 6 will be taking part in the Brixton Eco Village School 

Workshop. This will be taking place in school and will be led by an artistic team from Brixton 
Eco Village. During the workshop, the children develop a collaborative, community artwork, 

that explores sustainability, connectedness and infrastructure.  
 

Please provide your child with overalls or and old t-shirt/shirt that can be worn over their 

clothes as they will be using clay. 
 

There will be a public exhibition of the work, which will be displayed in Central Brixton location 
during the London Festival of Architecture that runs from 1st- 30th June. 

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 

Ms Alice Mansell  
Assistant Headteacher  
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